
       
 

School SEND Partnership Offer  
 

Academic Year: September 2022 – July 2023 

 

Hunsbury Park Primary School are pleased to continue our school partnership offer 

which started in September 2021 and was very successful for all schools involved. As a 

school we are proud of our recent Inclusion Quality Mark achievement, SEND 

knowledge and experience, SEMH Resource Provision and the strong connections with 

outside agencies. Hunsbury Park Primary School will also be opening a new ASD 

Designated Specialist Provision in the Autumn term growing to 50 places from 2023.  

We would love to facilitate sharing these experiences through a partnership offer 

outlined below. This is also a fantastic opportunity to develop a supportive network for 

SENDCo’s to share advice and support within our local community. 
 

This partnership will include: 

3 x termly SENDCo networking sessions where all professionals will be in attendance 

for drop in sessions, support and advice   

(1 SENDCo to attend per school)  

5 x professional CPD training sessions including Target Autism, Speech and 

Language Service, Occupational Therapy, Jogo Behaviour Support and Signalong. 

(2 attendance places per school)  

5 x online parent workshop presentations including Target Autism, Speech and 

Language Service, Occupational Therapy, Jogo Behaviour Support and Signalong. 

(Unlimited parent attendance per school)  

 

Cost per school: £375.00 per academic year  
- Previous SEND Partnership schools receive 10% off cost  

- SEND Partnership schools receive an additional 10% off any future training held at HPPS.  

- Upcoming training on offer for September 2022; Attention Autism Foundation Level course, 

Intensive Interaction training, TEACH tray task training and TEAM TEACH training.  

 

Please contact Kate Burt for any further information or if you would like to book a place for your school on this 

partnership please confirm this by sending an email. 

Contact email: kburt@hunsburypark.org 
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